
January 31, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Pearl Gladstone 

4570 Wellington Drive 

Bensalem, PA 19020 

 

Dear Ms. Gladstone: 

 

Thank you for your January 27, 1996 letter to the members of the Review Board.  They have asked 

me to respond to you on their behalf. 

 

The Review Board shares with you the desire to make more information about the assassination of 

President Kennedy available to the American public.  The Board has demonstrated this commitment 

to openness through the records which it has released in recent months. 

 

Again, thank you for writing to the members of the Review Board.  We will continue to keep you 

informed of the Board’s activities in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director  


